
4.14 Deputy R.G. Le Hérissier of St. Saviour of the Chief Minister regarding the 
publication of a report relating to public sector salaries over £100,000: 

Further to assurances given on 16th April 2013, when will a report relating to public-sector 
salaries over £100,000 be tabled?  

Senator I.J. Gorst (The Chief Minister): 

The report the Deputy asks about was presented to the States Employment Board in May this 
year, and therefore I apologise to Members for the delay in its publication.  Arrangements have 
now been made for it to be published and it will therefore be on Members’ desks today. 

Deputy R.G. Le Hérissier: 

I thank the Chief Minister. 

 


